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Little Taste of Britain Drive and Lunch 

On September 17, 2011 several of our 

club members got together to enjoy a 

drive to a "Taste of Britain" in Layton, 

Utah.   

 

We all met at the State Capital building 

and took a leisurely drive on the back 

roads up to a "Taste of Britain", which 

offers a variety of English dishes.  One of 

the favorites being the English fish and 

chips.   The portion of fish you get is 

huge and takes me back to my memories 

of England.   

 

Taste of Britain also offers a variety of 

English food items that you can pur-

chase.  Everyone enjoyed the good food 

and the cozy English atmosphere.  After 
our luncheon, some of the members 

headed over to the Hill Aerospace Muse-

um where a car show "Wings and 

Wheels" was being held.   

 

Mike Cady was showing his 1954 XK-

120, so we stopped by to give him sup-

port and bring him some of the English 

fish and chips the rest of us had en-

joyed.  Mike was thrilled when he won 

the People's Choice Award.  Congrats 

Mike.   

 

Those in attendance for this activity were 

J. and Kay Jennings, the Jennings daugh-

ter Michelle and husband Ed, Ken and 

Joann Borg, Duane and Leeann Allred, 

Glen and Joy Hawkins, Susie Cady and 

one or two other members whose names 

we don’t have — sorry.   

 

—Susan Cady 

http://www.jcna.com
http://www.cs.utah.edu/~gary/WMJR/
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Fall Drive Scheduled For Saturday October 15 

The WMJR will 

make its farewell 

to the season drive 

on Saturday Octo-

ber 15. 

 

We will be driving 

up Parley's Can-

yon and then on to 

the back roads to 

Taggart's Grill for 

lunch just East of 

Morgan.   

 

This is a scenic, 
fun drive that is always a 

club favorite, as are 

the good food and 

pleasant surround-

ings at Taggart’s. 

 

Everyone should 

meet at 9:30 

a.m. at the old 

Kmart parking lot 

near the northwest 

corner of Parleys 

Way and Foothill 

Drive. 

 

—Susan Cady 
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Hallowe’en Party Saturday October 29 at the Jennings 

Once again the Jen-

nings have gra-

ciously offered their 

warm and spacious 

party room for a 

spooky WMJR Hal-

lowe’en party. 

 

It will be spooky in 

two respects: every-

one is encouraged 

to wear an outra-

geous hat, and to 

bring a fiendish pot 

luck offering. 

 

There is no reason 

to tell Kay and J 

what you’ll be 

bringing in either 

regard, unless you 

plan on Funeral Pota-

toes.  Yes, those are 

quite appropriate for 

the season, but it would 

be way too scary for 

more than one such 

treat (or trick). 

 

The Jennings home is 

at 6046 Fontaine Bleu 

Drive, phone 801-274-

2671. This is just north 

of Vine Street, near the 

Van Winkle Express-

way. 

 

Be there or be the tar-

get of voodoo doll pin-

nings, 

 

—Gary Lindstrom 
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Event Calendar Club Officers 

 

 

Saturday October 15, 2011 

Fall Drive, see article on p. 2 

Saturday October 29, 2011 

Hallowe’en Party 

J and Kay Jennings, 801-274-2671 

See article on p. 3 

November 

Planning Meeting 

Selection of New Officers 

TBA 

Saturday December 10, 2011 

Christmas Party 

TBA 

March 9-10, 2012 

JCNA Annual Meeting 

Phoenix, AZ 

March 11-14, 2012 

JCNA Western States Meet 

Phoenix, AZ 

Co-Presidents 

Susan Cady, 801-731-1599 

cadysue1599@msn.com 

Liz Green, 801-451-5776 

carousell2@msn.com 

Past President 

Glen Hawkins 

801-253-9878,  ghawkins@moog.com 

Secretary / Treasurer 

John Green, 801-451-5776 

carousell2@msn.com 

Newsletter Publisher / Webmaster 

Gary Lindstrom, 801-554-3823 

gary@cs.utah.edu 

Membership 

Duane & LeAnn Allred, 801-943-9253 

Chief Judge 

Duane Allred, 801-943-9253  
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